
 
 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC WORKSHOP  
 
 
The IMO wishes to inform interested stakeholders of its intention to hold a public 
workshop. This is to discuss any issues of concern around the governance 
arrangements for Consequential Outages proposed in the addendum to the Draft 
Rule Change Report for the Rule Change Proposal: Consequential Outage – Relief 
from capacity refund and unauthorised deviation penalties (RC_2010_23).  
 
The details of the public workshop are as follows: 
 
Date:   Thursday 9 December 2010 
 
Time:    9.00 – 10.00am 
 
Location:  IMO Board Room 
 
If you would like to register for the workshop, please email your name, contact details 
and details of any specific issues you wish to discuss at the workshop to 
market.development@imowa.com.au by 12:00pm, Monday 6 December 2010.  
 
Note that a draft agenda for the workshop will be provided to all interested attendees 
prior to the workshop and copies made available on the following IMO website: 
http://www.imowa.com.au/RC_2010_23. 
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